
Name:

Math/Literacy Summer Packet

Incoming PreK 3 2023-2024

please send back the completed packet when your child returns to

school in August.

Thank You.



Dear incoming  PK-3 parents,

Welcome to SHCS!  Inside this packet, you will find a variety of activities in writing,
mathematics and fine motor skills activities. We encourage you to have a set of
number and letter flash cards at home for number and letter recognition as well
as letter sounds practice. These activities will assist in getting your child ready for
PK-3! Take your time spreading these activities throughout the summer. Please
revisit activities your child may not be confident in. A repetition of the activities
will make for a stronger start to your child's school year.

Fine motor skills are especially impohant to visit over the summer! lt is
encouraged that your child has authentic play experiences, limiting screen
time. Encourage and partake in activities with your student such as reading
books, playing outside, drawing pictures, building towers, and engaging in
dramatic play.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to ask. Have a wonderful summer!

Blessings,

Mrs. Gonzalez

PK-3 Teacher
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